
 

 

 

 

 
 

To:  Mayor Olson and City Council  

From:  John Bradley, Community Services Director 

Date:  July 5, 2022 

RE:   Hexagon Picnic Pavilion   

 
City Council recently approved the 2022-23 RAP Tax project list.  One item on that list is a Hexagon 

Picnic Pavilion for Theodore Ahlin Park.  This project will be installed in late Fall 2022. 

We have received 4 bids and recommend going with the low bid LuckyDog Recreation for the cost of 

$65,694.50 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

Approve the purchase and installation of a Hexagon pavilion from LuckyDog Recreation for their bid 

price of $65,694.50.  

 


